
Jubilee 2025 - Pilgrims of Hope
To be Pilgrims of Hope we must begin with ourselves.
This Jubilee year is a God-given opportunity to start
anew.

It is an invitation to an inner
conversion through which we
become people who live
differently. At the centre of
this different living is love of
God, others and the creation
we share.

Conversion calls for a change of heart, a move away from
self-concern and fear towards a hope-filled attitude where
mercy and reconciliation become the lenses through
which we view our world and the principles that motivate
our action. Only then can we look outward and be, in this
Jubilee year, the “tangible signs of hope” that Pope
Francis calls us to be, recognising God’s presence in the
midst of life with all its difficulties and challenges.

Sunday 1 June 2025
The Ascension of the Lord

Anniversaries: Fr. Tom Campbell,
Eugene (Gene) McDonnell, Bernard
Henry, Hugh O’Neill,  Willie John
Downey, Willie Kelly, Martin O’Hagan,
Mabel McErlean, James O’Neill, Theresa
McKenna, James McNally & Henry McNally.

GREENLOUGH
Saturday 31 May at 5.30pm

Anniversary Mass for Hugh O’Neill
Anniversary Mass for Willie John Downey

Sunday 1 June: 9.00am

Tuesday 3 June: Mass at 9.30am; Rosary: 7.30pm
Thursday 5 June: Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm

Evening Mass: 7.30pm
Month’s Mind Mass for Mary Jane O’Neill

Anniversary Mass for Eugene (Gene) McDonnell

Saturday 7 June: 5.30pm Vigil
Month’s Mind Mass for Colette Tohill

Children’s Liturgy during Mass

Sunday 8 June: 9.00am

BELLAGHY
Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 9.30am

Saturday: 7.00pm; Sunday: 11.00am
BALLYSCULLION: Sunday: 10.00am

CEMETERY SUNDAY 2025
Blessing of Graves will take place in: 

Ballyscullion: Sunday 8 June at 10.45am
Bellaghy: Sunday 8 June at 3.00pm

Greenlough: Sunday 6 July at 3.00pm

Greenlough Parish Collection
24/25 May: Weekly: £983.65.

Thank you for your continued generosity.



Website: www.greenlough.com

PARISH OFFICE NEW OPENING HOURS
As the post of Parish Secretary has been reduced to 10 Hours per Week
the Parish Office will now only be open on
Tuesday Morning and Thursday Morning
effective 1 June 2025. Paddi has agreed to
remain in this post. 

All notices/anniversaries will need to be
received in the office by email or in writing
no later than 10.00am on Thursday morning. 

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage 2025 to Knock Shrine, 
led by Bishop McKeown, Sunday 15 June, 

commencing with Rosary at 2.00pm, followed by
Anointing of the Sick at 2.30pm and concluding with
Mass and Eucharistic Procession at 3.00pm.

Greenlough Grotto Donations can be made:
1. Online via your bank account to: 

St. Mary’s Parish Church Greenlough, 
Sort-Code: 95-04-21; A/C No: 31052365; 
2. Give to any of the Grotto Committee

3. Via envelopes in the Church

Liturgical Services in the Absence of a Priest
In the event of there being no priest available to offer a scheduled
Sunday or Weekday Mass it would be good to have people in
place to lead Services of Prayers, Readings, and Holy
Communion. Any current Reader or Eucharistic Minister
from the parishes of Greenlough or Bellaghy who would be
willing to help in such a situation is invited to a short meeting
in the Quiet Room at St Oliver Plunkett Church at 7.45pm on
Tuesday 17 June. Anyone else interested in helping in this will
be very welcome to attend. 

CAN YOU HELP? 
Church Cleaning Teams

We need help during

June, July & August
with the Cleaning of the Church.

Please contact the sacristy or parish office.

SMA DROMANTINE FAMILY FUN DAY
SUNDAY 8 JUNE, 1.00pm – 5.30pm:
Grand Draw, C&W Music, Vintage Tractors,
Gun Dog Display, Bouncy Castles, Obstacle
Courses, Amusements, Pony & Trap Rides,
Stalls, Food, Refreshments and much more!
Admission - Donation £5 per car. Everyone Welcome.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish
Information
Fr. O’Hagan

028 7938 6259

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1218

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

Email
greenloughparish

@gmail.com

A Book of Prayer for all our
students sitting exams has been
placed at the Baptismal Font. 

We will continue to remember
them in our prayers at all Masses

during the month of June.

Jesus sends His disciples as His
witnesses to preach the gospel to the
ends of the earth. We pray for those
who will be ordained as priests to
witness to the loving and merciful
presence of Jesus in our diocese. 

Parish Pilgrimage to Clonard Novena
Tuesday 24 June 2025

The Bus to Clonard is now Full.
Pick-up Points

Lavey Church Car Park: 9.30am
Clady Church Car Park: 9.45am


